
The Payroll Company Announces Its Business Services Line-Up for 2019 

Businesses in Albuquerque and throughout New Mexico have come to know The Payroll Company, Inc 

since its founding in September 2005. The company is a leader in the business community and it 

supports local business products and services and local non-profit organizations.  The company is 

excited about its business prospects in 2019 and it is proud to announce its line-up of business services 

for the calendar year 2019.  

The company’s business services line-up for 2019 is as follows: 

• Payroll Processing - The complete payroll processing solution for any payroll administrator 

• Benefits Management - The benefits management comprehensive solution offered by The 

Payroll Company, Inc., reduces administrative costs while offering attractive benefits through a 

simplified management system. 

• Human Resources Consulting - The company provides the best tools and live support available 

today in Albuquerque and New Mexico for managing benefits and human resources. Beginning 

with a  new employee’s application, continuing from there to training,  enrollment in benefits, 

annual reviews and management of employee company performance records and benefits 

package. The Payroll Company provides a full suite of tools and live expert support to help local 

businesses manage its company employee’s entire human resources picture. 

States The Payroll Company, Inc., CEO Nestor Romero, “We are very excited about building our business 

in 2019. Our goal  in 2019 is to help Albuquerque and New Mexico businesses do business better by 

providing the best tools and live support available today for payroll processing, benefits management 

and human resources consulting. We are 100% all about customer service. To us our clients are not a 

number, we consider them a partner. As such we will do everything within our power to provide the 

best customer service and support possible.” 

 

For more information about The Payroll Company, Inc’s business services, contact Nestor 

Romero at 505.944-0105 or via email at nromero at your payroll co .com .   

About The Payroll Company, Inc. 

 

The Payroll Company, located in Albuquerque, NM, is a New Mexico based payroll processing provider, 

benefits management and human resources consulting and outsourcing firm serving businesses of all 

sizes throughout the Albuquerque, New Mexico and the Southwest. With more than 250 years combined 

experience, it offers highly skilled expertise in Accounting, Human Resources and other related fields. As 

a New Mexico strategic business partner, The Payroll Company takes the time to understand its client's 

business objectives and develop cost-effective and efficient solutions. For further information please visit 

the company's website https://yourpayrollco.com 
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